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October 6, 2023 

 

State Department of Housing and Community Development 

C/O Land Use and Planning Unit 

2020 W. El Camino Ave, Suite 500 

Sacramento, CA 9583 

 

Subject: County of Alameda 2023 – 2031 Housing Element Update. 

 

 

Dear State Department of Housing and Community Development staff, 

 

The County of Alameda is pleased to be providing the County’s Draft 6th Cycle 

Housing Element for HCD’s review.  

 

Compliant with AB 215, the Draft Housing Element was available for public review 

from August 3, 2023 to September 21, 2023 (over 30 days), and during that public 

review period the County held multiple outreach events to discuss and receive input on 

the Draft. The County took more than 10 business days after the close of the public 

review period to consider comments and integrate those comments into the revised 

Draft Housing Element being submitted to HCD. 

 

Per Government Code Section 65583(a)(3), an electronic copy of the County’s sites 

inventory will be submitted to sitesinventory@hcd.ca.gov. 

 

The County is committed to working with the California Department of Housing and 

Community Development (HCD) to certify and implement the housing element. We 

look forward to hearing from your office. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact our Housing Element team: Assistant Planning Director Elizabeth 

McElligott (she/her) at 510-670-6120 or elizabeth.mcelligott@acgov.org or staff 

planner Olivia Ortiz (they/them) at 510-670-6523 or olivia.ortiz@acgov.org,  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Albert Lopez, 

Planning Director 
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